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Dear Residents,  

We are preparing to submit broadband grant application forms to the 

Welsh Government.   

The attached form has to be completed in full, and the following notes 

should help you to understand the information that is required. Should 

you have any questions please email info@myfi.wales and we will do our 

best to help you.  

If you run a business from home you have to fill in a different form. Please 

use the Ultrafast form instead.  

Please complete the form in black ink or black typescript.   

Page 1. Already complete, do not tick any more boxes  

Page 2. Section 1a, insert your full name & address. The name on the form 

should be the same person who is responsible for paying the council tax at 

the property. If for any reason the name is different please contact us for 

advice. Please try and provide an email address that will not change when 

you join MyFi such as Hotmail or Gmail. Tick the appropriate box and insert 

your landline number if you have one. Insert alternative number if you 

want to. You must supply at least one number.  

Page 3. Section 2, please insert ‘Same as 1a’ or if the installation address 

is different please complete section in full.  

Page 4. Already complete.  

Page 5. Already complete unless you have received any European 

Community Aid in the last 3 years. If you have please contact us for advice.  



Page 6. Only tick this box if you do not want us to discuss your application 

with Welsh Government. If you tick the box it is likely to delay your 

application.  

Page 7. Already completed.  

Page 8. Sign the form and insert your full name in capitals. Do not date the 

form as we cannot submit it until we are registered with The Welsh 

Government. Insert your title, Mr/Mrs/Ms etc.  

Once you have completed the form please post it to MyFi, c/o Phillip 

Middleton, Pandy Farm, Began Road, Cardiff, CF3 6XL. You can also hand 

it to any of the directors of MyFi if you prefer. Welsh Government require 

the original forms so please do not scan and email them to us.  

If you have any questions please let us know, we are here to help.  

Your MyFi Team  
 


